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Works 
Notification 
 
JUNE 2024 

Upcoming noisy works at the Grieve Parade ramp  

What we’ll be doing 

We will be completing foundation rectification works on the 
northern side of the West Gate Freeway at the Grieve 
Parade inbound entry ramp.   

To complete these works, hydro demolition works (high 
pressure water demolition) are required for one night to 
remove concrete, before reinstating the foundation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What to expect 

Noise   

• We expect these works to create noise. During this 
time, you may notice noise such as worker vehicles, 
power tools, general construction noise and the hydro 
demolition unit.  

• We’ll contact residents who are expected to be 
impacted.  

We appreciate our work can be disruptive and thank 
you for your understanding.   

These works are subject to approvals and change. 

When we’ll be working 

Overnight on Thursday 20 June, 9pm to 5am. 

 


